March 14, 1995

James D. Boyce, Secretary
8305 N Westside Hwy

Clifton, ID 83228

RE: Water District No. 13-R
Dear Mr. Boyce:

We acknowledge receipt of the Minutes of the Annual
Watermaster’s Election Meeting held in your district.

Thank you for being so prompt.
Sincerely,

Lisa Keiser
office Secretary




